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For Immediate Release 
Contact: 
ALDIpr@webershandwick.com   

  
In Association with Alpine Fresh, ALDI Voluntarily Recalls Hippie Organics French Beans from Select 

Stores in Florida Due to Potential Listeria Exposure 
 
Batavia, Ill. (April 21, 2022) – In cooperation with Alpine Fresh, and out of an abundance of caution, ALDI 
is voluntarily recalling Hippie Organics French Beans from select stores in Florida as a precautionary 
measure due to a potential listeria exposure. 
 
Upon notification from the supplier, ALDI immediately removed the affected products from select ALDI 
stores in Florida. The items were also available for purchase through the company’s partnership with 
Instacart, a grocery delivery service.  
 
The affected products are: 
 

Product Name Package 
Description/Size 

UPC Code  
Lot # Use By Date   

Hippie Organics 
1 lbs French 
Beans  

1 lb clear plastic 
package/Organic/Snipped 

8 15887 01137 3 
313-626 

N/A 

 
To date, no illnesses related to these products have been reported. No other ALDI products are affected by 
this recall.  
 
ALDI takes the safety and integrity of the products it sells seriously. ALDI has robust processes in place to 
test items for quality and safety. If customers have product(s) affected by this voluntary recall, they should 
discard it immediately or return it to their local store for a full refund. 
 
Customers who have been impacted by this recall or who would like additional information can contact 
Alpine Fresh directly at 1-866-827-3362. 
 
ALDI sincerely regrets any inconvenience and concern this recall may cause. 
 
About ALDI U.S.  
One of America's fastest growing retailers, ALDI operates more than 2,000 stores across 37 states. Since 
1976, ALDI has offered a unique shopping experience that is designed to save customers money on the 
groceries they want most while never having to compromise on quality or selection. For more information 
about ALDI, visit aldi.us. 

https://www.aldi.us/

